THE PRESIDENT'S COUNCIL ON PHYSICAL FITNESS WASHINGTON, D.C. 2020)

May 27, 1968

Dr. Evan S. Baltazzi Originator of "A.S.P." 4228 DuBois Blvd. Brookfield, Illinois 60513

Dear Dr. Baltazzi:

I have just finished reading your article in the March/April issue of "Journal of Physical Education." I am personally interested in A.S.P. and would appreciate more information on it. If pamphlets and descriptive materials are available, it would be of great help to me.

Sincerely yours,

Y. P. Wilbern

Administrator